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Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for Paddy Lambe, Jean Furniss, Andrew Grennon, Bernard Saunders and 

Brian Hopkinson. May their souls rest in peace. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: SATURDAY Hassop: 11.30 a.m. – 12 noon and by arrangement   Bakewell: 5.30 p.m. 
LAST SUNDAY’S COLLECTION ENVELOPES £247.52 LOOSE PLATE £154.66 TOTAL £402.18 

Gift Aid envelopes are available in both churches for visitors and parishioners to use. 
 

WEEK BEGINNING SATURDAY 30TH January to SUNDAY 7th February 2010 
 

Saturday 30th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell George Kisob RIP (anniv.) 

Parishioners Sunday 31st   9.00 a.m. 
10.30 a.m. 

Bakewell 
Hassop Andrew Dathan RIP 

 

Mass of 4th Sunday 

Ordinary Time 

Monday 1st   9.30 a.m. Hassop Foundation Mass Feria 

Tuesday 2nd   9.30 a.m. Bakewell CSSp Intention Presentation 

Wednesday 3rd   9.30 a.m. Hassop CSSp Intention Ss Blaise & Ansgar 

Thursday 4th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell CSSp Intention Feria 

Friday 5th 11.30 a.m. Hassop Bryan Hopkinson RIP St Agatha 

Saturday 6th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Family Intention 

Parishioners Sunday 7th   9.00 a.m. 

10.30 a.m. 

Hassop 

Bakewell Rita Mann RIP  (MP) 

 

Mass of 5th Sunday 
Ordinary Time 

 

6th/7th February 
Reader: 

Eucharistic Minister: 

Welcomers: 

Saturday, 6.15 p.m. Bakewell 
S. Plant 

L. Elliot 

D. Wilson 

Sunday, 9.00 a.m. Hassop 
G. Smith, J. Paxman 

B. Cain 

Smith Family 

Sunday, 10.30 a.m. Bakewell 
M. Etchells, L. Brooks 

J. Smith, E. Hague 

M. Pickard 

Bakewell Flowers: 

Collection Counters: 

J. Molloy 

This Sunday. PVH  Next Sunday: TJB 
 

 

‘Now let us do something beautiful for God.’ [Mother Teresa] 
‘Today more than ever, people realise they are linked together by a common destiny.’     [Pope John Paul II] 

 

 

This weekend 2nd Collection for the Sick & Retired 
Priests of the Diocese for whom the Bishop has a special 

responsibility. 
 

Pie - Pea – Quiz - Puddy Evening planned with our families 

in mind takes place on Saturday 13th February (just before Lent 

begins!) at Ashford-in-the-Water Memorial Hall. These evenings are 
much appreciated and a lot of preparation goes into them so, 

please, support the evening. Proceeds from the ticket sales etc. 
benefit our parish. Tickets are £8.00 but there are special rates for 

families because we would like it to be a family evening. 
 

February Diary (part): 
2nd Feast of Presentation of the Lord 
4th PPC meets at 7.30pm in Presbytery 

8th R.E. group meets in Presbytery at 5.15pm 
11th Deanery meets at Hassop 

12th Catenian evening 

13th Pie-Pea-Quiz-Puddy evening (see above) 
14th Cathedral Marriage & Family Mass at 3pm 

17th Ash Wednesday 
 

Second Ampleforth Parish Retreat: 15th -17th March.  

Posters and flyers are at the back of the churches.  Those who 
attended last time were set the challenge to take at least one new 

person with them this time!  
 

Marriage & Family Life Commission (for our Diocese) will 
hold its annual Mass on Sunday, 14th February at 3pm in the 

Cathedral with Bishop Malcolm. It would be lovely if some of 
married couples would go along to represent our parish. Deacon 

John and Elizabeth are attending and will help with further 
information. 
 

Parish 100 Winners were K. Rodrigues, A. Shimwell, L. Elliot 

and I. Village. We are always looking for new members  
 

Wonderzone: restarts on Tuesday 2nd Feb at 3.30 till 5pm in the 

Bakewell Junior School. All children of age 5-11 are welcome and 
last time there were 20 children. 

The Youth Group at Wrexham Cathedral have joined in 
with the Worldwide Day of Prayer for Peace in the Holy Land. 

Since the 31st January this year is a Sunday, we are planning 
that our main Mass at the Cathedral will be a youth Mass and 

the parish will be presented with a large tapestry on the 
theme of "Peace in the Holy Land"  with a live broadcast of 

the Pope's Angelus message. If we could get enough 

parishes to produce tapestries, we could arrange a national 
event later in the year where we could bring them together 

to create a Peace Quilt. Chris. Over to those who sew! HD 
 

From Sister Susan ‘ On the 12th February, our family of 
Catholic schools – St. Mary’s High School and St. Mary’s 

primary – in Chesterfield; St. Joseph’s Staveley; Christ the 
King, Alfreton; St. Joseph’s, Matlock; Immaculate Conception, 

Spinkhill and St. Joseph’s Shirebrook are having a reflective 
INSET day with Fr. Donal O’Leary.  The theme is “Finding 

God in our school communities”. Please pray for the staff of 

our schools on this day, if there is any teacher in a non- 
Catholic school  who would like to attend this day, please 

contact Sr Susan 01246 201191 srsusan@stmaryschesterfield.org.uk 
 

St Joseph’s School Matlock is facing a serious situation. 
Only 16 youngsters are expected for the new in-take next 

September of whom 5 only are Catholic children. We are, of 
course, expected to support this school from our small parish. 
 

Nottingham Diocese is keeping the 25th anniversary of the 

RICA catechesis course which is specially planned with adults 
in mind. Any adults wanting to enquire, please contact Fr 

Hugh or Deacon John. A special Mass takes place next May. 
 

Sick and Housebound: In prayer we remember, Anthony 

Culshaw, Mary Lee, Carole Petts, Patricia Turner, Christina 

Gentis, Stella Clegg, Mary Sheldon and Joe Burns. 


